
   

    

 

   

Moulton Primary School Newsletter  

Friday 19th September 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

It’s been another busy and productive week in school. It’s been lovely to see children from across the school enjoying 
Afternoon Tea this afternoon, as a reward for consistently showing our school values and meeting expectations. 

Everyone is settling well into their new year groups, and we really appreciate your continued support with learning at 
home. If you have any questions or need support, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher. 

We’re also looking forward to welcoming those who can join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 26th, a great 
cause and a lovely opportunity to come together as a school community. A quick reminder that cake and treat donations 
are very welcome – please bring them to the school office on Thursday 25th September. The coffee morning will run 
from 9.00am to 10.15am on Friday in the school hall. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Jones  

The Classroom News 

Year 1 

 
Year 1 have had a wonderful start to the year! They have settled in so beautifully and 
have worked really hard in their lessons. In writing, they have been focussing on 
Jasper's Beanstalk as an inspiration for their instruction writing. They have enjoyed 
planting beanstalks to help them understand how to help Jasper and they have also 
loved planting cress seeds. They then used the plating cress seeds experience to write 
their own instructions.  

 

Year 3 super strings 

Year 3 have thoroughly enjoyed starting their 

music project this week. The children have 
been introduced to strings instruments like 

violins, violas and cellos. They have already 

started learning to hold the instruments 
correctly, playing some of the strings and 

performing to some music! 

It has been wonderful watching children 

express their musical side, and they are very 

excited to learn lots of tunes ready for their 

concert at the end of the project! 



   

    

 

   

Harvest 

Moulton Primary School will hold Harvest celebrations on Monday, 13th, and Tuesday, 14th October. During these two 
days, children will participate in assemblies. On Monday, Jenna Griffiths from the McCarthy-Dixon Foundation will speak 
to them about the charity, and on Tuesday, representatives from Moulton Parish Church will lead a Harvest celebration. 

The McCarthy-Dixon Foundation is a community-focused charity addressing isolation, mental health issues, and financial 
hardship. It supports local residents through food aid, social engagement, and educational programs. This year, we invite 
those who wish to participate to donate tinned or non-perishable food items and small toiletries. These contributions will 
be delivered to the McCarthy-Dixon Foundation to aid those in need. 

Please ensure that any contributions arrive at school between Thursday, 9th October, and Monday, 13th October. 

We sincerely thank you for any donations you can offer. 

 

 

 

Dates in the Diary  

 

DATE YEAR GROUP EVENT TIME 

17th September EYFS / Year 6 Height and Weight check 

Normal School 

Hours 

26th September 

Parents / 

Carers Macmillan Coffee Morning 9 - 10.15am 

2nd October Year 1 Storytime 2.45pm 

9th October Year 2 Storytime 2.45pm 

16th October EYFS Storytime 2.45pm 

6th November Year 6 SATs Information Meeting 9am, 3.30pm, 6pm 

12th November Tull Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

13th November Crick Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

14th November Spencer Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

18th November Whole School School photos - individual and sibling 

Normal School 

Hours 

11th December Whole School 

Christmas Dinner Day (requires booking via fresh 

start) 

Normal School 

Hours 

17th December KS2 Christmas school trip - Royal & Derngate 

Normal School 

Hours 

19th December EYFS & KS1 Christmas school trip - Royal & Derngate 

Normal School 

Hours 

26th January  4, 5 & 6 Young Voices  

4th March Whole School Class photo's 

Normal School 

Hours 

27th April Spencer Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

28th April Tull Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 



   

    

 

   

29th April Crick Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

11th May - 13th 

May Year 4 Residential  

11th - 14th May Year 6 SATs 

Normal School 

Hours 

1st June - 5th June Year 6 PGL  

15th June Crick Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

16th June Spencer Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 

17th June Tull Family Maths Morning 8.30 - 9.15am 
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